
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 21, 2020 
To:   Ohio FQHC and RHC Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Payment for Laboratory Services Furnished by FQHCs or RHCs 
 
 
Summary 
The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) has issued a Medicaid Advisory Letter (MAL) on billing from 
Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) and Rural Health Centers (RHCs) for laboratory services.  
 
Questions? 
We appreciate your participation with CareSource and look forward to our continued partnership. For 
questions regarding this MAL, please contact ODM.  

• Provider Call Center: 1-800-0686-1516 
• E-mail Address: Noninstitutional_policy@medicaid.ohio.gov 
• Postal Mail Address: 

Bureau of Health Plan Policy Non-Institutional Services 
P.O. Box 182709  
Columbus, OH 43218-2709.  
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/ohio-medicaid-advisory-letter/

